September 28, 2017

Dear Editor,
The institutional review board approval is not required for case reports. All the procedures performed were in agreement with standard clinical practice.

Best Regards,
[image: C:\Users\Doc Brown\Desktop\MED\CURRICULUM\curriculum vitae aggiornato 2012\firma.PNG]
Claudio Tana
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